2000 Alamo National Building San Antonio, Texas February 5, 1941

Dr. H. B. Stenzel, Bureau of Economic Geology, Austin, Texas.

1

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Please accept the thanks of the San Antonio Study Group for the fine talk you gave us on the Eccene unconformities. The lengthy discussion that followed the talk is still in progress among the members of the Group. From new on you will be a marked man and you may expect to be fired on (with cuestions) anytime you meet one of us.

On Friday night I will be in Austin with Dr. Hammond for the talk he will make to the constant restriction. I have written Dr. Sellards about getting speakers from the Bureau and hope to see him them. Am looking forward also to seeing you again.

Again let me express our thanks to you for the fine talk.

Yours very truly,

P. S. Morey.

Phil maray